School Council Meeting
Wednesday 11th December 2019

Always Club
The Always Club treat will be held after Christmas.  The most popular choice was the after-school movie and popcorn/pizza treat. Mrs Gordon will speak to class teachers about when this will be held. Miss Arif is sadly leaving Parkfield, so the School Council will be led by a teacher called Miss Parveen. The children will meet her in this new role soon. All the children have worked hard this term. The School Council has many exciting projects to come. We look forward to telling you all about them.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s a little bit early, but on behalf of The School Council we would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year.
